
 

 

      AGENDA 
OUTWELL     PARISH     COUNCIL 

 
An Extra- Ordinary Meeting of the Parish Council took place on Tuesday 17th December 2024,  
At Upwell village Hall, New Road, Upwell at 7.00pm  
All councilors were summoned to attend. The press and public were welcome to attend but 
would not have the right to speak or Vote on any matters in this meeting.  
  
 

This meeting was called to Vote on which contractor the Council will choose to carry 
out the work repairing/relacing the railings. Pro -Edge or Mundo Mac. 
It’s work that the Council has agreed to do and be responsible for them when the work 
is finished. 
 
Apologies:-  Councillor’s Mr. John Watts and Mrs. Jill Gooch. 
 
Chairman Mr. Fred Keer chaired the meeting. 
 
All those that attended the meeting received all the relevant information. 
On a proposal by Cllr Donna Semmens, Pro – Edge was nominated to carry out the 
work on behalf of Outwell Parish Council.  This was seconded by Cllr Mr. David Murfitt. 
A vote was then taken.  Eight votes were counted.  Unanimous decision. 
Councillor Mrs Jane Sutton to let the contractors know the decision. 
 
The meeting closed at 7.05pm. 
 
 
Signed as a true record…………………………………….. 
 
Date…………………….. 
 
       


